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Dear Joanne 

Just a note to thank you and Rhino Force for the amazing donation to the RhODIS project. We have 

so many cases that we have to finalise and each represents another rhino lost to us. Each case is 

important and each animal deserves at least a thorough and efficient investigation and in some 

cases, evidence to ensure that a poacher or trafficker is brought to book. It is constantly a struggle to 

keep up but the kind of support that you have provided makes this possible and is a motivation to 

continue. 

Thanks again 

Cindy 
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